Welcome to

Mrs. Hirliman’s Class!
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2022-2023
Dear Parents/Guardians,


Welcome to 3rd grade!  I am thrilled to have the opportunity to work with you and your child for the 2022-2023 school year.  My hope is that this will be a productive and successful year for everyone.  In this packet you will find important information pertaining to our classroom, special area classes, and the school.  Feel free to contact me at any time with questions or comments.  My e-mail address is Khirliman@alcsny.org and my telephone number is 375-6600 ext. 4189.  Thank you for all the time and energy you have already spent preparing your child for 3rd grade.  I look forward to getting to know your child and your family as the year progresses.
Sincerely,

Katie Hirliman
Grades, progress reports, and report cards can be obtained on PowerSchool. Please contain the Helpdesk at ALCS for assistance for sign-in information that the district sent home in the summer packet.

Class List

	
Ryan Ackley
	Brayson Survil

	Savanna Bish
	Marcus Tom

	Julianne Cummins
	Kyrin Warner

	Hunter Gergel
	Avery Wenrich

	Jaxson Lattery
	

	Khloe Mascioni
	

	Brady Morgan
	

	Aria Pettengill
	

	Elsa Porcello
	

	Madison Rettger
	

	Rivaan Sharma
	


School Day: Our school day begins at 7:50. A student will have to get a tardy slip from the office if they arrive after 7:50.  Dismissal begins at 2:40. A student will also be considered tardy if they have to leave school before 2:40 for any reason.

Special Area Classes: It is important that students bring all materials needed for special area classes on the days specified (library books, sneakers, etc.). 
Monday: Gym, Music
Tuesday:  Gym, Library
Wednesday:  Computers
Thursday:  Gym, Chorus
Friday: Art
Lunch and Snacks:  Lunch will be served at approximately 10:43 in the cafeteria.  We will have snack in the classroom every morning.  Please provide a small, healthy snack for this time. I will try to keep extras available for students who occasionally forget snack.  These extra snacks go quickly and so I am always very appreciative of any parent who sends in extra snacks throughout the year.  I prefer individually wrapped, pre-packaged pretzels and animal crackers to keep as extras.
Birthdays:  You are welcome to send in a pre-packaged, individually wrapped treat to celebrate your child’s birthday.  For students with summer birthdays, we will celebrate their special day during one group birthday celebration at the end of the school year.  Students may pass out birthday party invitations at school, provided that ALL students in the class are invited.  Otherwise, we ask that you distribute invitations outside of school so that there are no hurt feelings.
Green Folders:  The school provides every student with a green folder.  Your child will bring home this green folder every day called the “Teacher/Parent Communicator.”  The communicator will contain information and papers that either need to stay at home or return to school.  

Grading Policy:  For some assignments, grades will be calculated based on the percentage of correct answers.  Some assignments will be graded using a rubric or a point system.  Not all work will be graded.  Some assignments will be for introduction to a topic, practice, or extra review and will be corrected, but will not receive a formal grade. Every student will receive a progress report and report card each quarter. You can check your child’s current grades at any time using Powerschool.
Homework: Homework will not be given unless your child needs extra practice in a certain area.  Things will be sent home and expected to be completed and returned.  Also, if your child is absent, the school work is expected to be made up and brought in the following day once they return to school. 
Classroom Rules:  

1. Show kindness and respect at all times.
2. Work and play safely.
3. Listen and follow directions.
Rules will be discussed extensively during the first weeks of school and then as needed throughout the school year.   A list of the classroom rules will be posted in the room at all times.  All families were sent a district-wide code of conduct that should be reviewed.  I will discuss “student responsibilities” that are listed in the code of conduct during the first week of school.

I can’t wait for an AWESOME YEAR! 😊
